
IEM Committee 

From: 	 aeriewaters@gmail.com  

Sent: 	 Monday, October 16, 2017 6:14 PM 

To: 	 IEM Committee 

Subject: 	 I support a ban on personal care products containing oxybenzone and octinoxate 

Aloha members of the Maui County Council Infrastructure and Environmental Management Committee, 

I am writing to express my support for a Maui County ban on personal care products containing oxybenzone and 

octinoxate. I am especially concerned about the negative impacts of these products on our fragile coral reefs. Please 

help move this bill forward. Thank you. 

Aerie Waters 

aeriewaters@gmail.com  

3173 Hoomua Dr 

Kihei, Hi. 96753 


